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     PUBLIC NOTICE 

     FIRE DISTRICT NO. 8 

     HOPELAWN 

     TOWNSHIP OF  

     WOODBRIDGE, NJ  

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that Woodbridge Township Fire District No.8 has changed the regular 

meeting from Tuesday, December 17, 2024 to Monday, December 30, 2024. Woodbridge Fire 

District #8 has introduced the District's proposed 2025 Budget. A public hearing will be held on 

December 30, 2024 at the Hopelawn Firehouse, 127 Loretta St, Hopelawn, NJ at 6:00 P.M.. 

Copies of the approved budget will be available at the Firehouse between the hours of 9:00 A.M. 

and 1:00 P.M. after December 11, 2024. 

Thomas Mayoros, President 


